
Airdrie Academy 

Parent Council Webex Catch up Meeting 

Monday 18 January 2021 

 

Attending;  Shona Cowan, Andy MacKenzie-Hirst, Scott Cornfield, Graham McPhee, Sarah Jane 

Lawrie, Audrey Tweedie, Pamela Spence, Nadia Majid, Yvonne Callander, Lynn 

Carlin, Graeme Nolan, and Martin Anderson. 

Apologies; Daun Ferguson, Lyn Blyth 

 

Positive feedback from parents on the work teachers are putting online for pupils. 

Advance Higher Pupils are being taught either teacher being at home or in school 

using V scene.  

Students are encouraged to take breaks during the day. Tips for home Learning are 

available on the school website. 

85% of students are logging on to SMHW 

Pupil Support Staff are in touch with their pupils regarding their work and dealing 

with any problems pupils may occur during their online learning. 

Mr Anderson is meeting with Principal Teachers in person or via Media 

Mr Anderson thanked Mrs Shona Cowan and Mrs Pamela Spence for their part on 

the panel in appointing Mr Bauld and Mr Spencer to their new roles within the 

school. 

Parents will be involved in the new 32 period week timetable. This would involve 

four long days Monday to Thursday and a short day on a Friday. 

Please remember that access to school work is available via Xbox or Play Station 

devices. 

 

Please stay safe and look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 1st February at 6.15pm via 

Webex. 

 

Elaine McGuire 

Clerk 

 

   


